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Water Management Referral ResponseReasons for referralCouncil's Water Management Officers are required to consider the likely impacts. Officer commentsThere are no changes to imperviousness, therefore no objections on the basis of water quality.The proposal is therefore supported. Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with theResponsible Officer. Recommended Water Management Conditions:Nil. Application Number: DA2020/0822Date: 30/07/2020To: Phil LaneLand to be developed (Address): Lot 1 DP 1253393 , 12 - 12 A Ponderosa Parade WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102


